





There should be a clear path established for the approval of “Lifestyle
Villages” apart from the use of Caravan and Camping Grounds Regulations
and discretionary decisions under Town Planning Schemes which provides
for their assessment as a relevant form of urban development and
integration into urban infrastructure and services.

Should you wish to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to
contact Mr Glen Bishop within the Shire’s Planning and Development
Services Division.

Yours faithfully
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